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Dear Dr 

 

The Role and Impact of GP Intervention in  

Child Welfare/ Child Protection 

 

A recommendation from the above audit was to circulate information on the role of Social Work (SW) in 
Child Protection and advice on making a referral. Please find attached a short summary on the role of 
SW and a copy of the current Shared Referral Form used by all agencies to make a referral to SW 
about any child protection or welfare concerns they may have. 

Information on making a referral and all child protection policies within NHSGGC can be found on the 
CPU website- 

http://www.nhsggc.org.uk/content/default.asp?page=home_Child%20Protection%20Unit  
 
For any advice on making a referral or any child protection concern contact CPU on 0141 201 9225. 
 
 
Yours truly 

 
Dr Kerry Milligan 
GPwSI Child Protection 
NHSGGC Child Protection Unit 
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